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The	Maritime	Authority	of	Panama	(AMP)	reported	 that	a	work	accident	occurred	 in	a	
port	in	the	Panamanian	Pacific,	at	the	entrance	to	the	Panama	Canal,	resulting	in	the	death	
of	a	worker,	and	a	serious	injury.	The	incident	is	being	investigated.	
According	 to	 the	 entity,	 they	 are	 workers	 of	 a	 subcontractor	 of	 auxiliary	 services.	 The	
accident	occurred	while	they	were	performing	daily	maneuvers	in	the	port.	

Faced	with	this	tragic	event,	the	AMP	said	it	has	initiated	an	internal	process	to	investigate	
the	circumstances	in	which	the	incident	occurred.	

Likewise,	 the	 AMP	 said	 that	 it	 works	 closely	 with	 the	 Ministry	 of	 Labor	 and	 Labor	
Development	(Mitradel)	and	the	Public	Ministry	(MP)	to	clarify	the	causes	of	the	event.	

The	precise	location	of	the	accident	was	not	disclosed	by	the	entity.	
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